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Board of Education Agenda Item

Item #  ____________________________
Meeting Date  _2/24/2014 _____

Topic/Title    Family Resource and Youth Services – Assurance Certification___
Presenter  _______________________________________________________
Origin

______ Topic presented for information only (no board action required).

______ Action requested at this meeting.

 _X__  Item is on the consent agenda for approval.

______  Action requested at future meeting, ___________________(date).
______  Board review required by –


  ______  State or federal law or regulation


  ______  Board of Education policy


  ______  Other  ___________________________________________

Previous Review, Discussion or Action

______  No previous Board review, discussion or action

______  Previous review or action


  Date  _____________________________________________________


  Action  _____________________________________________________

Background/Summary of Information

The Spencer County Family Resource Center and Youth Service Center are applying for their continuation grant with the Cabinet for Families and Children for the school year 2014-2016.  The goal of the center is to reduce barriers to learning and serves Head Start, Preschool, Taylorsville Elementary and Spencer County Elementary School.  Also, we work with the expectant parents and new parents to promote Kindergarten Readiness, in which I will collaborate with Preschool Pals with Race to the Top grant to increase Kindergarten Readiness in the local daycares in Spencer County.  Even though the formula for the funding of the Centers is from the number of free lunch children, we serve all children and families in all capabilities.  Attached are the components for the Family Resource Center and listed below each component are some of the programs or events that we do for each one.
Impact on Resources (REQUIRES FINANCE OFFICER’S INITIALS OF REVIEW)
___  Finance Officer   
SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION

Recommend approval for FRYSC to seek a continuation grant with the Cabinet for Families and Children intended to reduce barriers to learning.

